Congressman Heller has worked tirelessly over the past year and a half for the people of Nevada and he will continue to focus on the work that needs to be done for his constituents over the course of this year.  He will continue to work to lower fuel prices, strengthen our economy and our borders, and will fight against tax increases and amnesty for illegals in the months ahead.
